
Parent Required Notifications 
www.palos118.org (under quicklinks) 

  

Palos 118 must give parents annual information regarding a 

number of topics that are located on the left side of the Parent 

Notification list with links for parents to call up information.  In 

addition, on the district website you will find links to the Board 

of education policies, student discipline expectations, and each 

school’s information portion of its assignment notebook.  

 

The information contained here is not exhaustive and may be 

updated without notice.  In the event that you do not have 

computer/internet access or cannot find the information you are 

seeking please call your school office.  

 

View the entire Board Policy 

 

http://www.palos118.org/parents
http://www.palos118.org/
http://www.palos118.org/parents/parent-notification-list
http://www.palos118.org/parents/parent-notification-list
http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=palos

